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 T.E.A. will also use tools within the system including polling and multiple-choice questioning 
to gather feedback on clarity of materials and opportunities to improve future iterations of 
content.   

¶ We welcome questions from participants. In an effort to streamline our process:  
o These webinars will include a Question and Answer (Q&A) feature. Chat will not be 

enabled for these webinars.  
o While we will not address all questions live, questions may be used to create 

Frequently asked Questions (FAQs), guidance documents, follow-up webinars, etc.   

Discussion Items 

Overview of SPPI Clarification Process and Resources ʹ Lori Merrell, Director, Review and Support 

Special Education Commissioner Rule Changes-Effective August 22, 2024 ʹ Kristin McGuire, Deputy Associate 

Commissioner 
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